



---

**Lab 6 Meeting TA**  
Oct. 24 2022  
9:00 am to 10:00 am  
Remote

## Agenda Items

1. Discuss sprint progress

## Attendees:

Jensen Khemchandani

Ronggang Cui

Matthew Sheydwasser

Peter Qui

Victor Nguyen

Tomas Peschke

Jashwanth

Leen Alzebdeh

---

## Discuss Sprint Progress

### Notes:

- Will be receiving sprint 2 feedback soon
- Spent time fixing up sprint 2 issues, working on assigned tasks
- Blocker:
  - Deploying to Cybera with Social Login – Google/Git are not accepting IPV6 addresses in their ‘callback URLs’
  - Try out:  
<https://stackoverflow.com/questions/21529071/how-do-i-add-an-ipv6-address-to-google-api-credentials>
- **Leen:**
  - Working on the form that takes in payment information and connect to the backend
- **Matthew:**
  - Working on creating a default organization for a user when they log in for the first time.

- **Victor:**
  - Working on confirmation model to confirm the deletion of a dev in a box and interaction with backend
- **Roman:**
  - Haven't done anything yet.
- **Jensen:**
  - Worked on Stripe payments in the backend - fixed session authentication issues from the second sprint
- **Tomas:**
  - Created the user-org join table - wrote basic CRUD methods for it as well as functions associated with it.
  - On the frontend, made a form to create an organization which takes a name and adds the user who clicked it as an admin to said organization.
- **Peter:**
  - Haven't done anything yet.
- Please make sure that all the team members are working - if they have any concerns, make sure to always discuss with the team.

**New action items and responsibilities:**

1. Add confirmation form that makes sure that the user renames their default organization when logging in for the first time - makes them aware of the default organization existence
2. Make sure that team members are on task and doing work. Get daily updates from the team on their status.